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Consistent with best practices, the MHCDS program recently underwent a comprehensive 10-
year review process to position the program for continued success over the next decade.  Many 
inputs were assembled as part of the analysis, including the insights of faculty experts from 
Dartmouth’s peer institutions.  One recommendation that came from the review was a goal of 
making the program more accessible by reducing its duration and cost.  Taking up that 
challenge, the program leadership embarked on a rigorous curricular redesign that built upon 
all of the program’s strengths, reduced the length of the program from 18 to 12 months, and 
lowered the cost of delivering the degree, resulting in a meaningful tuition reduction.  
 
In its more compact timeline, the redesigned curriculum will also feature new topics, refreshed 
materials, and deeper teaching integration between the faculties of Tuck and Geisel. The new 
curriculum will result in a learning experience that is even more timely and relevant for the 
challenges facing our health care delivery system today and in the future.  Details of these 
innovations can be found on this website or by contacting the admissions office at 603-646-
1222.  


